THE CONFERENCE ON CORPORATE COMMUNICATION

If You’re Driving

The Notre Dame campus is on the north side of South Bend, Indiana, just eight miles from the
Michigan state line. If you’re driving from either Illinois or Ohio, take the Indiana Toll Road (I-
80/94) to the Notre Dame exit at South Bend. Turn right as you exit the Toll Road and drive
south on U.S. 31/33 to the second stop light. Turn left onto Angela Boulevard and drive east to
the stop light at Notre Dame Avenue. Turn left onto Notre Dame Avenue. The Morris Inn is 500
yards north on your left. Parking is directly adjacent.

If you’re driving from the south, take U.S. 31/33 north through the city to the corner of Angela
Boulevard and turn right. If you get lost, ask someone. There isn’t a soul alive out here who
doesn’t know where Notre Dame is.

If You're Flying

The Michiana Regional Transportation Center (they paid a marketing firm to devise that name),
perhaps better known as Bendix Field, is served by several national and regional air carriers,
including Allegiant Airlines, Continental Airlines, Delta Airlines, and United Airlines.

We have direct, non-stop air service to South Bend from Atlanta, Chicago, Cincinnati,
Cleveland, Detroit, and Minneapolis. Please make your reservations now to ensure that you have
the connections you want and the times that are most convenient.

Your Lodging Accommodations

You’ll be staying in The Morris Inn on the Notre Dame campus. The rooms are small but
comfortable. The Inn, which has a dining room (Sorin’s) and a bar (Leahy’s) is located directly
across the street from McKenna Hall, where our meetings will be held. The direct telephone line
to the Inn is 574.631.2000. We’ll make the reservations for you.

Meals

We have a delightful gourmet meal planned for the evening of Friday, September 28, at the
LaSalle Grill in South Bend. Those who attended in previous years will vouch for the LaSalle —
it’s superb. We’ll provide a continental breakfast on both Friday and Saturday, along with a
luncheon on Friday.

Dinner on Thursday evening will be on your own. The Morris Inn Dining Room on the Notre
Dame campus will be open. If you feel adventurous, the front desk staff at the Inn will gladly
recommend both on-campus and local eating establishments. For those with later flights or
departure arrangements on Saturday, numerous campus eateries will be available.

Questions
If we haven’t answered all of your questions or concerns, call us. We’re at 574.631.8397. The
fax number is 574.631.5255. E-mail: jorourke@nd.edu. My personal mobile: 574-339-1836.
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